Next Generation Development, LLC
975 East 22™ Street, Suite 200

Wheaton, IL 60189

Phone: 630-253-8012

Fax: 630-653-0194

City of Aurora November 15, 2021
Planning & Zoning

77 S. Broadway

Aurora IL 60505

Ms. Tracey Vacek

Please accept this as our formal request for a one-year extension of our special use
permit for the property located at 1415 Corporate Blvd. Aurora, IL until 12/31/22. As
you know, construction is substantially complete at that location, and NuEra remains
committed to start operations as soon as permitted by the state. The reason for this
request is to allow for delays in licensing and inspection by the State of lllinois, without

which we are not able to legally operate a cannabis dispensary.

Please rest assured that our team is committed to the city of Aurora and to operating in
this location, and we look forward to opening our doors to the public as soon as all State

approvals are complete.

Thank you,
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James P. Hughes Jr.




